
  August 24, 2015 
 
 
Mr. David P. Tebo 
Corporate Radiation Safety Officer 
Team Industrial Services, Inc. 
200 Hermann Drive 
Alvin, Texas 77511 
 
SUBJECT:  ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF 10 CFR 34.101(c) NOTIFICATION LETTER 
 
By letter dated July 1, 2015, and in accordance with 10 CFR 34.101(c), you provided notification 
to this office that radiographic operations at temporary jobsites exceeding 180 days during 
calendar year 2015 will occur at the following locations:  BP Refinery, Whiting, Indiana; 
Marathon Refinery, Detroit, Michigan; P66 Refinery, Billings, Montana; and Calumet Refining, 
Great Falls, Montana.  Thank you for providing this information to the NRC in a timely manner. 
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 
NRC document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at: 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      /RA/ 
       

Roberto J. Torres, M.S., Senior Health Physicist  
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch B 

 
Docket:  030-35252 
License:  42-32219-01 
Control:  588384 
 
 
cc: Mr. David P. Tebo 

Corporate Radiation Safety Officer 
 Team Industrial Services, Inc. 
 578 North Indiana Avenue 
 Crown Point, Indiana 46307 
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